THE HUBBARD

The newsletter of the David Allan Hubbard Library



In this issue:

What's new in the library?

New books

Database spotlight

Upcoming events and closures

Social Media Accounts

Contacts



Note from the Director

Dear Fuller Community,

The Hubbard Library is excited to announce the library building is reopening on June 1, 2021! Our staff have been working hard in preparation for the return of our patrons and look forward to serving them in person. For the most part, the library will be open, with some of our services still being remote (i.e. reference appointments). We are still offering book pick up for our patrons who do not feel comfortable coming to campus. Additional information regarding our reopening is listed below in the article "Library Building Reopening."

Lastly, I'd personally like to congratulate Fuller Theological Seminary' Class of 2021! Although your graduation is not what you had imagined, however, your perseverance and dedication (especially this last year) warrants some well-deserved praise. As you go out into the world, remember that Fuller and the Hubbard Library are proud to have you as our Alumni. Congratulations Class of 2021!

Daniell Whittington, MLIS, MA Executive Director of the Library

What's New?

Library Building Reopening

The Hubbard Library is excited to announce we are reopening the building on June 1, 2021. Until the fall 2021 quarter, the hours will be as follows:

Monday - Thursday: 9am - 2pm Friday & Saturday: 1pm-4pm

Please note, these hours and days may change due to on-going projects.

At this time, the library will only be open to current students, staff, and faculty. Additional guests, including alumni, local pastors and scholars, consortia members, and guests of current students, staff, and faculty are not permitted.

Socially distant book pick up will continue while the building is still available. Patrons **MUST** fill out a Symptom Check prior to entry.

Database Spotlight

This quarter's database is a trial of Global Missions and Theology. This collection documents the broad range of Nineteenth Century religious missionary activities, practices and thought in the United States by reproducing pivotal personal narratives, organizational records, and biographies of the essential leaders, simple missionaries, and churches. This collection includes materials on missionary activities among Native Americans and African Americans, both slaves and freedmen.

New eBooks

Below is a short list of new eBooks added to our collections. For easy access, click on the hyperlinks below.

- <u>Humility</u>, <u>pride</u>, and <u>Christian virtue</u> <u>theory</u>
- <u>Transforming missiology : an alternative approach to missiological education</u>
- A Case Study in Contextualization: the History of the German Church Growth Association 1985-2003.
- New Testament Apocrypha : More Noncanonical Scriptures. (V.2)
- <u>Little Manila Is in the Heart: The</u>
 <u>Making of the Filipina/o American</u>
 <u>Community in Stockton, California.</u>
- On Business & Economics



In addition, it highlights activities in farflung regions and countries, such as Africa, Fiji and Sandwich Islands, India, China, Southeast Asia, Japan, and Hawaii.

The database is available to current students, faculty, and staff and located in our Databases <u>page</u>.

Library Reopening Poster

Welcome Back to the David Allan Hubbard Library!

Limited operating hours starting June 1, 2021 Monday - Thursday: 9:00am - 2:00pm Friday & Saturday: 1:00pm - 4:00pm







are permitted.

Health Check Required
Prior to Arrival

Must present Health Check approval to Campus Safety for entry. Access the form via the QR Code provided.







No Eating or Drinking While in the Library



Abide by Fuller Reopening Guidelines

Failure to wear a mask or listen to library staff or Campus Safety means you will be asked to leave and/or a formal complaint made.





Suggest a Book for our Library!

Have a book purchase suggestion for our library? Want us to see if a required book is available as an eBook? Use our Suggest a Book form!



Work Study Students Needed!

Are you a student who qualifies for work study? Are you looking for a new position? Look no further! The library has three new positions for you to choose from. Check them out below or apply for them here. If you have any questions, email lib-info@fuller.edu.

Positions available: Circulation Assistant, Archives and Special Collections Assistant and Library Collections Assistant.

Read more about the positions available here!

Ask A Reference Librarian

Need assistance with your research? Don't know where to start or which databases to use? Have no fear - the Reference Librarians are here!

Our Reference Librarians are trained to assist our students and faculty in navigating our resources and are available to answer your questions. Natalya and Jinsook are outstanding in instructing patrons in online resources. Jinsook is also our Korean Studies Specialist and can assist reference questions in Korean.

Don't wait to start on your end of term papers. Meet with our Reference Librarians and get a better grade! You can make an appointment with them <u>here</u>.

Upcoming Closures

Closures

Saturday, June 12 - Commencement

Monday, July 4 - Independence Day

*Please check our News section on our site for additional closures in the future.

Contacts

Library accounts and due dates:

lib-info@fuller.edu

Reference and research assistance:

lib-reference@fuller.edu

Ebooks and databases:

lib-systems@fuller.edu

Scanning and interlibrary loan:

ill@fuller.edu

Archival inquires:

archives@fuller.edu

